
 
Draft Changes for 2022-2023 Hunting Regulations:  

• Boundary change 
o The portion of HD 412 south of Hanover Road would become part of HD 419 

 
Biological Implications: 
This possible change does not have anticipated positive or negative effects to deer in HD 419; 
its biological implications primarily concern elk in HDs 412, 417, and 426. 

 
Social Implications: 
Public comment pending regarding these possible changes. The boundary change is mainly to 
reduce the total number of HDs and license/permit types (LPTs) in order to simplify regulations.  
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